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4.2.25 

  
Dear Parents and Guardians,  
  

Year 5 Spires College School Trip – Tuesday 11th February 

  
As part of our curriculum enrichment opportunities, we have organised a school trip for the Year 5 children to 
attend a performance of Sister Act on Tuesday 11th February.  

  
We will be departing from Ilsham at 8:45am and will walk up to the college in time for the production to begin 
at 10am. We will be leaving the venue at 12 noon and the children will have a slightly later lunchtime. 

  
All children should be in full school uniform for this trip and will need to bring a named water bottle. Please 
ensure your child has a waterproof coat as we are unable to guarantee the weather. 

  
There is no cost for this trip. 

 

As we prepare for the trip, we kindly ask that you ensure all your contact details and child’s medical 

information is up to date via your MCAS login. This information is crucial and will be referred to if needed 

during the trip. Please do speak to your child’s class teacher before the trip if you have any additional 

comments. If children require inhalers or medication that the correct medication is given to the office and the 

necessary paperwork completed. 

Additionally, please make sure you have ticked the consent for trips in the ‘Parental Consents’ tab 

via your MCAS app. This is essential for your child’s participation. 

We would like to also ask for any parent volunteers who are able to support this trip. We can accommodate 4 

helpers so this will be on a first-come, first-served basis and I would like to thank you for your support in 

advance. 

 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact your child’s class teacher at the end of the 
school day. 

 

  
Kind regards,  
  
Mrs Guntrip 


